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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO:  All Staff 
FROM:  Zachery Peebles, Engineering Technician I 
DATE:  December 9, 2019 
SUBJECT: Saretsky CB-19-00021 
 

Public Works reviewed the above application.  This parcel combination is located within Tumble 
Creek.  The private access roads are constructed to the requirements of the development 
agreement and therefore does not require any additional access requirements. 
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